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I am absolutely opposed to Estacada, expanding its city problems into Eagle Creek, 

which is farm use and timber. We enjoy the use of the Clackamas river and the eagle 

creek and expanding their sewer and water into our area is absolutely the wrong 

thing to do. Estacada has not planned an infrastructure for all of the building it has 

allowed within the city they have not planned for schools for water for sewer, and now 

they want to bring their mess into our community. Absolutely not.  


